
FMCS Survey Supporting Statement: FMCS intends to administer a brief survey to our 
customers – one to the designated labor representative and one to the designated 
employer representative – following the closure of cases in the areas of collective 
bargaining, joint labor-management training, and meeting facilitation.  In addition, FMCS 
intends to send a survey once a year to customers who use our mediators for the mediation
of grievances filed by our customers to enforce provisions of collective bargaining 
agreements. (The limitation to once a year for the grievance mediation is for the purpose of
reducing the burden on our customers, as they may use more than one mediator to preside 
over many grievances over the course of a year.)   The responses to the surveys will be 
maintained as personnel records and form part of the mediators’ annual evaluations.


